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We have been blessed to be in some 
wonderful missions conferences already this 
year. It has been amazing to see the faith 
and faithfulness of the Lordʼs people in 
getting the Word of the Lord to regions 
beyond. We have already visited North 
Carolina, South Carolina, Georgia, and 
Florida.

As many  of you know, I had a hip replaced 
about ten years ago, and the other one has 
been giving me a problem for more than a 
year now. Well, the surgery is scheduled now 
for May 8, 2012. Please pray that I am able 
to make it that far, and that I will recover 
quickly, so that we can get back on the road.  
The last time I was back out in three weeks, 
but that was ten years ago!

By the time you receive this, I should be in 
Myanmar (Burma) . We wi l l have a 
conference near Yangon with many faithful 
servants of Christ. Please pray that we will 
be a blessing to them. Brother John OʼMalley 
and Pastor Barry Goodman of Faith Baptist 
Church in Shelby, North Carolina will also be 
there for the conference. Several of you have 

given to make this possible, and I am so 
grateful for your kindness.

There are a couple of things that are of great 
concern for you to pray  with us about. It is 
getting more and more dangerous in parts of 
the world that have never really presented a 
problem before. Donʼt forget to pray  for your 
missionaries that are in difficult places every 
day serving the Lord. Just last month, we had 
a missionary wife robbed at gun point in 
Mexico. Her van and purse were taken, but 
thank the Lord, she is safe. I also ask you to 
pray  for the office of World Wide New 
Testament Baptist Mission.You are well 
aware of the financial situation around the 
world. Any ministry based in America is a 
prime candidate to lose support in these 
difficult times, and yet the expenses continue 
to rise at an alarming rate. Please pray that 
the office will be funded sufficiently in the 
days ahead.

Darleen and I appreciate so much your 
continues support of our ministry.
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